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Two Imperial County students to receive 2021 SCAG Scholarships  
  
Hyun-Soo Choi and Priscila Jimenez of El Centro were announced Thursday as winners of 2021 Southern 
California Association of Governments (SCAG) scholarships.  
 
Choi and Jimenez were among 11 students from across Southern California who will receive $4,000 each 
in financial support.  
 
The SCAG scholarship program, now in its 11th year, is intended to provide financial support to a select 
group of high school and community college students who have expressed interest in urban planning 
and public policy as part of their long-term career goals. The scholarship winners were announced at 
SCAG’s Regional Council meeting.  
 
“We’re honored to have the opportunity to help these students in the next stage of their academic 
journeys. They are remarkable young adults and future leaders for our region,” said Clint Lorimore, 
SCAG President, an Eastvale City Councilmember and member of the SCAG Scholarship Committee. 
 
As part of the application process, students were required to submit a completed application form; a 
minimum 500-word essay, two letters of recommendation and a current academic transcript. 
 
Choi graduated from Southwest High School in El Centro and will attend the University of California, 
Berkeley, majoring in public health. 
 
“The more I learn, the more I would be able to give back to my community,” Choi wrote. “I would like to 
give back to low-income communities by undertaking public health research that would benefit both 
people and their environment. I believe now is the perfect time to commit myself to public health by 
working together with public policymakers who are just as passionate as me about the health of the 
local community we serve.” 
 
Jimenez graduated from Central Union High School in El Centro and will attend the University of 
California, Santa Barbara, or the University of California, Davis, majoring in sustainable environmental 
design or earth sciences. 
 
“I want to take the initiative in incorporating sustainability directly in the center of all human life, cities, 
through the establishment of resource-efficient systems like public transportation networks, the use of 
renewable energy sources, or adding an emphasis on reusing materials and reducing consumption,” 
Jimenez wrote. “I see cities and the living space of civilians as an incredibly influential aspect of human 
life, as the structure itself can limit or aid personal growth or access to different opportunities or 
resources.” 
 



 

 

In addition to Lorimore, this year’s SCAG Scholarship Committee was comprised of 15 Regional Council 
members and three representatives from education and business.  On the committee from Imperial 
County was its chairperson, Cheryl Viegas-Walker, who represents the Imperial County Transportation 
Commission. 
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About SCAG 
SCAG is the nation’s largest metropolitan planning organization, representing six counties, 191 cities and 
more than 19 million residents. SCAG undertakes a variety of planning and policy initiatives to plan for a 
livable and sustainable Southern California now and in the future. For more information about SCAG’s 
regional efforts, please visit www.scag.ca.gov. 

http://www.scag.ca.gov/

